
Dear partners, 

 

We are pleased to invite you to the 10th Erasmus Staff Training Week at the University of Murcia taking place 

in Murcia, Spain, from the 7th to 11th May 2018. 

 

This year our university is organising the Erasmus Staff Training Week in cooperation with the European 

Association of Erasmus Coordinators (EAEC) which is providing the workshops from the 9th to 11th May. 

 

The Staff Week that includes the ERACON congress workshops has a compulsory fee of 175 EUR payable to 

EAEC and it includes: 

(1) Coffee breaks during sessions and workshops 

(2) Two lunches 

(3) Reception 

(4) Erasmus dinner dance 

 

Application to the UM Staff Week will be open until December 15th, 2017. On December 20th, a preliminary 

participants' list will be published. All selected participants will need to register for the ERACON Workshops by 

January 20th, 2018. 

 

The invoice for the compulsory fee of 175 EUR will be issued by the European Association of Erasmus 

Coordinators (EAEC) as a condition for the final acceptance at our Staff Week. 

 

For further information and preliminary programme please see: 

 

UM Staff Week information and online application: http://eventos.um.es/go/staffweek2018 

ERACON information and online application: http://eracon.info 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to Murcia, 

 

Carmen Ferrándiz García 

Vice-chancellor for Students, Internationalisation and Sports 

http://eventos.um.es/go/staffweek2018
http://eracon.info/

